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From: Richard Smith <

Sent: September 28, 2018 8:43 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: law amendments committee re Bill 55

My name is Richard Smith. My wife and | live in Windsor, as tax payers, at|jjj - We are both in favour of
Windsor and West Hants consolidating. We support Bill 55 and encourage you to move this legislation forward. We
feel a plebicite is totally unnecessay (as well as costly) and that the Municiple and Provincial Governments should act on
this issue in the best interest of our communities.

Respectfully submitted
Richard Smith

Windsor NS





